
1

Heidi Costello

From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2024 5:49 PM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (December 12th, 2024)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

 

Chief's Message 

I had the opportunity to meet at roll call last night with 
several of you. I appreciate the conversation and the 
honesty that you shared. I want to stress that we are a 
team here at Shoreline, and we are only as strong as 
the individuals that work here. I love the desire of this 
team to achieve the common mission of providing the 
best possible police service to the residents and visitors 
to the city. 

I know all of you support our mission and are doing a 
great job. I said this last night and I will say it again, 
please take credit for your work. If you are driving 

through a neighborhood looking around please log an area check. If you are 
headed to one of the stores to get a snack, put yourself on a business check. If you 
come in contact with one of our residents and they have a conversation with you 
about a police problem that doesn’t rise to the level of a case report take credit for 
the 554 citizen assist. You are all doing good work. I want to be able to show it. 
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Today many of you participated in the coffee with a cop event in Richmond Beach. 
This was a great opportunity to meet the public and talk to them about their 
neighborhood and answer questions that they might have relating to law 
enforcement. I am grateful for the participation. It means a lot to the community, and 
I take pride in the ability of those that took the time to compassionately engage with 
the community. Thank you very much from the captains and me. 

That is all for now. 

Take care, 

- Chief Tommy Collins 

Kenmore Middle School Problem 
Solving Presentations 

 

Chief Moen had the pleasure of having two of Mr. Razem's 8th grade classes at 
Kenmore Middle School make presentations to him on problem solving 
projects.  Students were presented real-life problems encountered by Kenmore 
Officers and developed outside the box strategies to address them.  The students 
were excellent presenters and put a great deal of effort into their work. They 
represented KMS and the Kenmore community extremely well! 
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Coffee with a Cop at the Richmond Beach Starbucks 
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We had a successful Coffee with a Cop at the 
Richmond Beach Starbucks.  It was a great turn 
out.  Thanks to all the department members who 
showed up to support and get to know our 
community!  Big thanks to the Richmond Beach 
Starbucks staff for allowing us to take over the place 
and CSO Dahlia Corona for organizing it! 
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